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From:

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 8:03 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

RE: DA2023/0130
To Whom It May Concern,

As a resident of Lidcombe | am strongly opposed to the proposal of having an organic waste transfer station in
Lidcombe.

Having such a site so close to residents, the public school and children daycares is a detriment to the
neighbourhood. The high likelihood of bad smells, increase in rodents and just the unpleasantness of it all within the
community will have a devastating impact on those that live here.

Please do not allow this to happen.

Regards,

Document Set ID: 11234237
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





